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Competition Fees

The first installment of competition fees was due on November 30. If you received a past-due
email that means we need these fees and account balance paid up to November in order to enter
you into competitions. Please make it a priority to settle the amount owing ASAP and reach out to
us if you have any concerns!

Monsters Info Meeting

We will be having a mandatory Zoom meeting for those attending Monsters Seattle to make sure
everyone has the necessary information. Topics of discussion include transportation options,
convention details, meals and safety. Please make sure you can attend!

Friday Dec 15 @ 7:30pm
Meeting ID: 868 3498 7182
Psswd: 750705

Please let us know if you are able to make this meeting by click one of the options below:

1 will attend
| can't make it

Join Zoom Meeting




